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To whom it may concern,

I would like a moment to express my support for the Fair Work Week Act. As a person who has worked in the
restaurant industry for over 15 years I have had many chances to see how unfair scheduling practices can negatively
impact employees. On call shifts are an example of one such practice. It is very difficult to secure child care,
transportation etc, when you are not assured to have a shift, yet are expected to plan your day around the possibility
of having to work. This practice can also lead to financial hardships for employees who are scheduled for on call
shifts on a regular basis. I whole heartedly believe that fair work scheduling practices do equal healthy, happy
Oregon families. For these reasons I urge a yes vote on Sb 828 and HB 2193.

Thank you for your time,
Jesse Lyons
Sent from my iPhone
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